From the Desk of

Rich Biever
General Manager KDOM

11/12/81

Carl Dabelstein
Overland Park, Kansas

Carl: This letter is your confirmation that
you did in fact hear our sign off on Sunday
November 8th, 1981.

We just increased our power the first of
November to 1,000 watts on AM. You may be
hearing from us again. Keep Listening.
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